
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Can you spare any time to help the PTA? 

The Parent Teachers Association hold regular events in school to help with 

raising funds for new equipment for the school, but these fun events simply 

cannot happen without help from parent volunteers. 

Examples of things we have raised money for include Ipads, Wide Screen 

Televisions, climbing frame, Christmas Pantomime for the whole school and 

much, much more! 

Every little helps and just a couple of hours of your spare time 

spread over the course of the year is all we need! 

Please don’t feel you have nothing to offer, it could be anything from helping 

out at events, running small errands, or making a few phone calls etc. There is 

no pressure to do any more than you want or are able to and  

we are a really friendly bunch! 

If you are able to give a little bit of your time to help, please contact either 

your class rep (that’s the person who sends out PTA info on your class 

WhatsApp groups), or email coopersaletheydongarnon.pta@gmail.com 
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